

November 2009

Volume 45, Issue 11

Where Do We Meet

Victory Aviation 2502 John Montgomery Drive Reid Hillview Airport San Jose, CA 95148

EAA Chapter 62 Reminder

NOVEMBER 1st
Christmas Party Deadline

NOVEMBER 5th

General Meeting Elections , "A NIGHT AT THE MOVIES'" 6:30 PM Hot Dogs-Hangar Flying 7:30 PM General Meeting

NOVEMBER 12th

Board Meeting (All members welcomed) Reid Hillview Airport Terminal, Amelia Reid Conference Room 7:30 PM

DECEMBER 3rd

Christmas Party Crowne Plaza Hotel, off McCarthy Blvd, Milpitas

Newsletter Deadline

Articles need to be submitted by the 29th of the month to be included in the next newsletter

Terri Gorman, Newsletter Editor flyrhv@aol.com, 408-828-6707 PO Box 2176, Los Gatos, CA 95031-2176

IN THE RIGHT SEAT

Terri Gorman, Vice President

November is quickly approaching and with it, ELECTIONS. If you are unable to attend the November meeting, you may vote by Proxy by filling out the Election Ballot and sending it back to one of the officers who is not on the Ballot. There is space for a Write-In Candidate. Elections will be held at the regular November General Meeting which is Thursday, November 5th. Elections will take place before the meeting. This will be our last meeting for 2009. Our entertainment for the evening will be, A NIGHT AT THE MOVIES, directed by Don VonRaesfeld and a movie would not be complete without popcorn, so bags of popcorn prepared by me will be available at no charge.

In the past, I have held the positions of President, Vice President, Secretary and Board Member. Being an officer and board member has been very rewarding to me. I've met a lot of great people, have learned the background and workings of the chapter, and have enjoyed being a part of it. So, if you have not stepped forth to take on one of the current positions, including that of Board ember, think about it. Or, if you can't spare two nights a month, consider helping out at a Young Eagles Event. Russ Todd, Young Eagles Coordinator, can always use your help whether it be as Ground Crew or Pilot. Our chapter flew 800+ kids from May through October this year. Great job and many thanks to all who participated in making it such a success.

I have offered to take over the Newsletter Editor position for 2010. This is just a supplemental Newsletter to remind all of you of the very close upcoming important events such as the Elections in November and the Christmas Party in December.

CHRISTMAS PARTY

EAA Chapter 62's Christmas Party will be on Thursday, December 3rd at the Crowne Plaza in Milpitas. Andy and Sam Werback are organizing the party this year. Kathy Sturr, wife of member Kurt Sturr, will be making the centerpieces. The meals are all \$30.00 per person. The deadline for the Christmas Party is November 1st. EAA Chapter 62 will be joining us this year. The Guest Speaker will be Astronaut Lu. Please fill out the Reservation Form indicating your choice of meal, include a check made out to Andy Werback and mail it to him. All the information for the Dinner Reservation is on the form.

